
 

 
 
 

 

9th February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Examinations  
 
From the 23rd February 2015 until the 4th March 2015, Year 11 students will undertake a 
course of pre public exams. These exams are designed to give students a final chance to prepare 
before the real examinations begin in May. The information gained by your child’s teacher is also 
invaluable in helping to determine which students need extra support before the final exams.  
 
Parents will receive a full written report in the week beginning the 23rd March 2015. Please be 
supportive of your child at what is an incredibly stressful stage of their life and please remind them 
of the necessity of Saturday school and after school tuition.  
 
Student must arrive at school for 8.30 am and will need to bring with them all equipment that is 
required for the exam they are going to sit. 
 
To further support our students, we are hosting a Revision Skills workshop on Friday 13th 

February 2015. The seminars will be provided by an outside agency called ‘Learning 
Performance’ and are designed to maximise student’s potential. The event will last the whole 
day and the techniques learnt should prove invaluable. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the mock timetable to support your child’s preparation. 
 
If you have any concerns, or further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on extension 
2135. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mr O’Donoghue 
Assistant Head of Key stage 4 
 
 


